Edlesborough Parish Council
Minutes of the Extra-Ordinary Meeting

Held on 13 January 2005

Meeting of the Extra-Ordinary Meeting of the Edlesborough Parish Council held on Thursday 13th January 2005 at
7.45pm at the Edlesborough Memorial Hall.

Present

Vice Chairman ClIr Cubbage, Clir. Spencer, Clir Mrs. Ratheram, Clir Mrs. Prys-Jones, Clir Conacher, Clir Brown, Lin
Sargeant (Clerk), and 1 Parishioner

Apologies
Apologies were accepted from Chairman, Clir Mrs. Thompson, Clir Wilkinson and Clir Munday

The Meeting was convened to discuss the accounts for the year 2004/2005, the Budget for 2005/2006 and to set the
Precept for 2005/2006.

Clir Cubbage chaired the meeting and welcomed those present.

The accounts for 2004/2005 were discussed in detail — including the full year forecast. The meeting then went through
the proposed budget for 2005/2006 line by line and agreed various changes. After careful consideration it was
unanimously agreed to request a Precept payment from Aylesbury Vale District Council of £47,500.00 for the year
2005/2006 this being an increased request of £3,000.00 from the previous year made up as follows:

A year on year increase of £1,000.00 (2.25%) to part-cover inflation.

An increase of £2,000.00 to compensate for the recent Council Tax levied on the
Edlesborough Memorial Hall by AVDC. The Parish Council felt it would not be viable to
recover this cost by increasing hire charges as an increase of 33% would be required —
assuming that letting activity would not suffer.

The meeting closed at 9.55pm.
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